
From: Sarah McClellan [mailto:administrator@cityofmcgrath.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2020 12:34 PM 
To: Gormas, Michael (OST) <michael.gormas@dot.gov>; Schlemmer, Kevin (OST) 
<Kevin.Schlemmer@dot.gov> 
Cc: ralph morgan <ralphmorgan1946@gmail.com>; Kevin Welch <kwseedman@gmail.com>; Steffen 
Strick <SteffenStrick@hotmail.com>; Barbara Deardorff <bideardorff@gmail.com>; john gray 
<landj@mtaonline.net> 
Subject: McGrath Alaska EAS 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Department of Transportation (DOT). Do not click on links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Upon further clarification and understanding of the Essential Air Service program's requirements, the 
City of McGrath City Council has determined the proposal from Reeve Air Alaska most closely meets 
those Essential Air Service requirements by providing a twin engine aircraft to our community. Reeve's 
location at Ted Stevens International Airport further meets our community's needs for Essential Air 
Service.    
 
This decision was made after lengthy discussions, weighing all options, arriving upon unanimous 
agreement and vote at last night's City Council meeting, August 25, 2020. 
 
This morning, I found a letter in my mail stating that Corvus Air does not intend to finish out the current 
EAS contract ending November 30, 2020. It is our hope that you will be able to move this process 
forward as quickly as possible and formally engage Reeve as our Essential Air Service. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, Sarah 

Sarah E. McClellan, City Administrator 

CITY OF MCGRATH / ADMINISTRATION 

PO Box 30                                                            

McGrath, Alaska 99627                                    

Main Number: (907) 524-3825     

      

IMPORTANT WARNING:  This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and 
may contain information that is confidential.  If you are not the intended recipient or the agent responsible to 
deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, forwarding or distribution 
of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED.  If you have received this electronic message by error, please notify 
the sender and immediately delete all copies from your computer system to prevent further disclosure. 
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